
From: silveira.m@sbcglobal.net 
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 1:29 PM 
To: bdcp.comments@noaa.gov 
Subject: Proposed tunnels to divert water 
 
 
   
 

Time is running out!  We are told we must make our thoughts known to you by mid-June 
if we are to have any influence at all with regard to construction of the proposed tunnels 
to divert water before it goes through the delta. The proposed tunnels will do irreparable 
harm in so many ways. Please don't do it! 
 
We recently spent an entire day touring CCWD's facilities and it is clear that the planned 
diversion will devastate local water quality as well as water supplies. What are you 
thinking?  Why should SoCal and agriculture's needs take priority over NoCal?  The 
correct answer is, they should not! 
 
We are avid boaters and fishermen and have always tried to be good stewards of our 
precious natural resources. We also teach our children, their peers, and our 
grandchildren to do the same.  
 
We conserve, plan for drought times with our landscaping. We have no lawn, planted 
bromeliads and cacti, and everything is on drip systems. Even our vegetables are all in 
containers.  
 
It seems the more we conserve, the more we are punished with higher fees and 
diversion of water to the south. Why? Why?  Why? 
 
Coincidentally, when we travel south in our beautiful state, we notice that more and 
more of our natural desert is being planted with touchy crops like grapes, or are being 
turned into water-greedy golf courses.  
 
Also why is it that you see more and larger lawns in the Los Angeles area than you do 
in the Bay Area?  This makes no sense to us.  Do we conserve only so that southerners 
can waste?  Seems that way to us.  
 
Another question we have is why don't we see a series of dams and reservoirs being 
constructed in the southern parts of our fair state?  Anyone who pays attention to our 
weather patterns should realize that more often than not SoCal receives more 
precipitation than NorCal. Isn't this a no-brainer?  Build dams in the southern half of our 
state now!  That way there could be more recreation areas and more convenient places 
to grab water to put out wildfires too. Win-win.  
 
Please, please hear our pleas and LEAVE THE DELTA ALONE. These drought times 
are tough enough on our delta's fragile ecosystems without greedy interests creating 



more stress on it.  
 
Thank you for hearing us out on this subject so near and dear to these two California 
natives.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Manuel A Silveira 

 

 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 










